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This school year we had a homeless camp outside one of our high schools that was 

found to be selling drugs to students.  While stopping the flow of illicit drugs into our 

student’s hands is more comprehensive and complicated than removing unhoused 

camps we should at least make it more difficult to keep these camps away from our 

kids and not put out the welcome mat right at the school doors. 


